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and with type of the books to browse. The suitable book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various further sorts of books are
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creature one of the favored books omicidio nella sfera infinita viaggiando tra
le d collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to
see the amazing books to have.
Doctor Strange Vol. 4 2018-01-09 As magic faced its last days, Mr. Misery
helped Doctor Strange defeat the Empirikul. But that doesn't make Misery a
hero. Not one bit. Now the nightmarish creature is about to show Strange the
full meaning of his name - and he'll do it by visiting pain and suffering on
one of the Doc's closest allies! The Sorcerer Supreme won't stand for that but to bring the thunder down on Misery, he needs a little help from Thor!
Then, Clea walks back into Doctor Strange's life just as he's picking up the
pieces from the worst beating he's ever taken. Is she there to make things all
better - or will she make that battle feel like a walk in the park for Stephen?
Plus, the dazzling debut of the Sorcerers Supreme! COLLECTING: DOCTOR STRANGE
17-20, ANNUAL 1
The History of Greek Philosophy: The pre-Socratics Luciano De Crescenzo 1989
Semiotics and the Philosophy of Language Umberto Eco 1986 "Eco wittily and
enchantingly develops themes often touched on in his previous works, but he
delves deeper into their complex nature... this collection can be read with
pleasure by those unversed in semiotic theory." —Times Literary Supplement
Asylums. Essays on the Social Situation of Mental Patients and Other Inmates
Erving Goffman 1971
Geometry of the Passions Remo Bodei 2018-08-08 The passions have long been
condemned as a creator of disturbance and purveyor of the temporary loss of
reason, but as Remo Bodei argues in Geometry of the Passions, we must abandon
the perception that order and disorder are in a constant state of collision. By
means of a theoretical and historical analysis, Bodei interprets the
relationship between passion and reason as a conflict between two complementary
logics. Geometry of the Passions investigates the paradoxical conflictcollaboration between passions and reason, and between individual and political
projects. Tracing the roles passion and reason have played throughout history,
including in the political agendas of Descartes, Hobbes, and the French
Jacobins, Geometry of the Passions reveals how passion and reason may be used
as a vehicle for affirmation rather than self-enslavement.
The Serial Killers Colin Wilson 2011-05-31 As the number of serial killers
worldwide has risen steadily - from the emergence of Jack the Ripper in 1888 to
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Harold Shipman and Ivan Milat, the backpacker killer of the Australian outback
- the need to understand mass murder is becoming more urgent. Using privileged
access to the world's first National Centre for the Analysis of Violent Crime,
Colin Wilson and Donald Seaman bring you this incisive study of the psychology
of serial killers and the motives behind their crimes. From childhood traumas
to issues of frustration, fear and fantasy, discover what turns an ordinary
human being into a compulsive killer.
A Social History of Western Political Thought Ellen Meiksins Wood 2022-08-30 A
sweeping and nuanced materialist history of Western political thought In this
groundbreaking work, Ellen Meiksins Wood rewrites the history of political
theory, from Plato to Rousseau. Treating canonical thinkers as passionately
engaged human beings, Wood examines their ideas not simply in the context of
political languages but as creative responses to the social relations and
conflicts of their time and place. She identifies a distinctive relation
between property and state in Western history and shows how the canon, while
largely the work of members or clients of dominant classes, was shaped by
complex interactions among proprietors, labourers and states. Western political
theory, Wood argues, owes much of its vigour, and also many ambiguities, to
these complex and often contradictory relations. In the first volume, she
traces the development of the Western tradition from classical antiquity
through to the Middle Ages in the perspective of social history—a significant
departure not only from the standard abstract history of ideas but also from
other contextual methods. From the Ancient Greek polis of Plato, Aristotle,
Aeschylus and Sophocles, through the Roman Republic of Cicero and the Empire of
St Paul and St Augustine, to the medieval world of Averroes, Thomas Aquinas and
William of Ockham, Wood offers a rich, dynamic exploration of thinkers and
ideas that have indelibly stamped our modern world. In the second volume, Wood
addresses the formation of the modern state, the rise of capitalism, the
Renaissance and Reformation, the scientific revolution and the Age of
Enlightenment, which have all been attributed to the “early modern” period.
Nearly everything about its history remains controversial, but one thing is
certain: it left a rich and provocative legacy of political ideas unmatched in
Western history. The concepts of liberty, equality, property, human rights and
revolution born in those turbulent centuries continue to shape, and to limit,
political discourse today. Assessing the work and background of figures such as
Machiavelli, Luther, Calvin, Spinoza, the Levellers, Hobbes, Locke and
Rousseau, Ellen Wood vividly explores the ideas of the canonical thinkers, not
as philosophical abstractions but as passionately engaged responses to the
social conflicts of their day.
Joshua and The Brotherhood of the Ark Marcella Nardi 2020-01-23 A breathtaking
thriller, employing both history and mystery, capturing the attention of the
reader from the first to the last page and which illuminating the darkest
scenarios of the history of Christianity and Judaism. A novel about men ready
to do anything, interested not in the truths of their faith, but in protecting
some of the greatest mysteries of humanity.What is the Ark of the Covenant,
really? What is hidden inside? Who was Moses, really? What if, despite the
millennial tradition of the Promised Land, Moses had been no one other than a
warrior in search of the power and fame he hadn't found in the Egyptian court?
What if he ran away from Egypt to fulfill his dreams of glory elsewhere,
setting on fire anyone who got in the way of his plans?Was Joshua, the putative
son of the carpenter Joseph, really the only begotten son of God?What was the
actual role of the twelve apostles? What if the dogma in which we believe was
only the consequence of their betrayal, artfully designed to make Jewish
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prophecies about the Messiah converge on Joshua in order to achieve their great
purpose? Did the twelve apostles so want to give birth to a new religion that
they sent their Master to be crucified and made him appear to be
resurrected?Plausible? Maybe ...The centuries pass and the temporal power of
the Church of Rome grows.Marco Polo, a rich and famous Venetian merchant,
establishes himself as an ambassador for the Khan, the emperor of Cathay. But
who was this merchant actually? And what was the relationship between his
family and the apostles? Nowadays, we wonder what might have been behind the
tragic death of Pope Luciani after only thirty-three days? Maybe someone feared
that his ideas of innovation would shake the millennial sand foundations of the
Vatican?What is pushing the current Pastor of Christians to act so differently
from his predecessors? His wonderful ideas of renewal are changing the face of
the Catholic Church. What is behind all this?Joshua and the Brotherhood of the
Ark is a thriller that unfolds over the centuries with secrets, power games and
mysteries. Those who read it in preview, judged it to be "...a novel that
insinuates itself through the dark paths of the history of the great
monotheistic religions."Marcella Nardi knows how to use, with great skill and
preparation, not only her imagination, but above all, the theories of many
scholars regarding the figure of Joshua, the son of the carpenter Joseph. How
did one of the greatest religions of all time arise from a good and meek man,
who had no interest in power?Joshua and the Brotherhood of the Ark is a novel
to be read page by page, leaving the mind free to fly through time, as the
writer did.
Emile Jean Jacques Rousseau 2019-06-14 Emile is a treatise on the nature of
education and on the nature of man written by Jean-Jacques Rousseau, who
considered it to be the "best and most important of all my writings". Due to a
section of the book entitled "Profession of Faith of the Savoyard Vicar," Emile
was banned in Paris and Geneva and was publicly burned in 1762, the year of its
first publication. During the French Revolution, Emile served as the
inspiration for what became a new national system of education. The work
tackles fundamental political and philosophical questions about the
relationship between the individual and society— how, in particular, the
individual might retain what Rousseau saw as innate human goodness while
remaining part of a corrupting collectivity. Its opening sentence: "Everything
is good as it leaves the hands of the Author of things; everything degenerates
in the hands of man." Rousseau seeks to describe a system of education that
would enable the natural man he identifies in The Social Contract to survive
corrupt society He employs the novelistic device of Emile and his tutor to
illustrate how such an ideal citizen might be educated. Emile is scarcely a
detailed parenting guide but it does contain some specific advice on raising
children.[5] It is regarded by some as the first philosophy of education in
Western culture to have a serious claim to completeness
Next Nature K.M. Mensvoort 2011 ING_17 Flap copy
Job and the Excess of Evil Philippe Nemo 1998 In this seminal and provocative
work, Nemo returns to the Old Testament and the Book of Job to examine a
variety of themes, including personal suffering, the problem of evil and the
phenomenology of anxiety. A book filled with biblical insights and remarkable
conclusions.
Ad Lucilium Epistulae Morales, Lucius Annaeus Seneca 1917
Zaprudered Øyvind Vågnes 2012-08-24 As the fiftieth anniversary of the Kennedy
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assassination approaches, the traumatic aspects of the tragedy continue to
haunt our perceptions of the 1960s. One reason for this lies in the home movie
of the incident filmed by Abraham Zapruder, a bystander who became one of the
twentieth century's most important accidental documentarians. The first book
devoted exclusively to the topic, Zaprudered traces the journey of the film and
its effect on the world's collective imagination. Providing insightful
perspective as an observer of American culture, Norwegian media studies scholar
Øyvind Vågnes begins by analyzing three narratives that are projections of
Zapruder's images: performance group Ant Farm's video The Eternal Frame, Don
DeLillo's novel Underworld, and an episode from Seinfeld. Subsequent topics he
investigates include Dealey Plaza's Sixth Floor Museum, Zoran Naskovski's
installation Death in Dallas, assassin video games, and other artifacts of the
ways in which the footage has made a lasting impact on popular culture and the
historical imagination. Vågnes also explores the role of other accidental
documentarians, such as those who captured scenes of 9/11. Zapruder's footage
has never yielded a conclusive account of what happened in Dealey Plaza.
Zaprudered thoroughly examines both this historical enigma and its indelible
afterimages in our collective imagination.
Leviathan Thomas Hobbes 2021-02-09 Written by one of the founders of modern
political philosophy, Thomas Hobbes, during the English civil war, Leviathan is
an influential work of nonfiction. Regarded as one of the earliest examples of
the social contract theory, Leviathan has both historical and philosophical
importance. Social contract theory prioritizes the state over the individual,
claiming that individuals have consented to the surrender of some of their
freedoms by participating in society. These surrendered freedoms help ensure
that the government can be run easily. In exchange for their sacrifice, the
individual is protected and given a place in a steady social order.
Articulating this theory, Hobbes argues for a strong, undivided government
ruled by an absolute sovereign. To support his argument, Hobbes includes topics
of religion, human nature and taxation. Separated into four sections, Hobbes
claims his theory to be the resolution of the civil war that raged on as he
wrote, creating chaos and taking causalities. The first section, Of Man
discusses the role human nature and instinct plays in the formation of
government. The second section, Of Commonwealth explains the definition,
implications, types, and rules of succession in a commonwealth government. Of a
Christian Commonwealth imagines the religion’s role government and societal
moral standards. Finally, Hobbes closes his argument with Of the Kingdom of
Darkness. Through the use of philosophical theory and historical study, Thomas
Hobbes attempts to convince citizens to consider the cost and reward of being
governed. Without an understanding of the sociopolitical theories that keep
government bodies in power, subjects can easily become complicit or allow
society to slip into anarchy. Created during a brutal civil war, Hobbes hoped
to educate and persuade his peers. Though Leviathan was a work of controversy
in its time, Hobbes’ theories and prose has survived centuries, shaping the
ideas of modern philosophy. This edition of Leviathan by Thomas Hobbes is now
presented with a stunning new cover design and is printed in an easy-to-read
font. With these accommodations, Leviathan is accessible and applicable to
contemporary readers.
The Origins of the English Gentry Peter Coss 2005-10-13 Although the gentry
played a central role in medieval England, this study is the first sustained
exploration of its origins and development between the mid-thirteenth and the
mid-fourteenth century. Arguing against views which see the gentry as formed or
created earlier, the text investigates as well the relationship between lesser
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landowners and the Angevin state; the transformation of knighthood; and the
role of lesser landowners in society and politics.
Locke's Two Treatises of Government (Routledge Library Editions: Political
Science Volume 17) Richard Ashcraft 2013-10-17 This volume guides the reader
through a detailed examination of the text to an understanding of Locke’s
political ideas in relation to his writings on philosophy, education, religion
and economics and the influence these ideas had upon eighteenth-century
political theorists. The author shows how Locke carefully constructed his
political perspective as a defence of the principles of natural rights,
constitutional government and popular resistance. He offers an original
interpretation of the Two Treatises..., emphasizing the specific ways in which
Locke’s political purposes in writing the work influence his discussion of such
concepts as the state of nature, property, consent and tyranny. The author
discusses the historical and biographical context of the work and demonstrates
how eighteenth century political thinkers developed or rejected aspects of
Locke’s political theory and summarizes important recent studies of Locke’s
work.
Screening the Body Lisa Cartwright 1995 Moving images are used as diagnostic
tools and locational devices every day in hospitals, clinics and laboratories.
But how and when did such issues come to be established and accepted sources of
knowledge about the body in medical culture? How are the specialized techniques
and codes of these imaging techniques determined, and whose bodies are studied,
diagnosed and treated with the help of optical recording devices? "Screening
the Body" traces the unusual history of scientific film during the late 19th
and early 20th centuries, presenting material that is at once disturbing and
engrossing. Lisa Cartwright looks at films like "The Elephant Electrocution".
She brings to light eccentric figures in the history of the science film such
as William P. Spratling who used Biograph equipment and crews to film epileptic
seizures, and Thomas Edison's lab assistants who performed x-ray experiments on
their own bodies. Drawing on feminist film theory, cultural studies, the
history of film, and the writings of Foucault, Lisa Cartwright illustrates how
this scientific cinema was a part of a broader tendency in society toward the
technological surveillance, management, and physical transformation of the
individual body and the social body. She frequently points out the similarities
of scientific film to works of avant-garde cinema, revealing historical ties
among the science film, popular media culture and elite modernist art and film
practices. Ultimately, Cartwright unveils an area of film culture that has
rarely been discussed, but which will leave readers scouring video libraries in
search of the films she describes.
Asylums Erving Goffman 2017-09-08 A total institution is defined by Goffman as
a place of residence and work where a large number of like-situated,
individuals, cut off from the wider society for an appreciable period of time,
together lead an enclosed, formally administered round of life. Prisons serve
as a clear example, providing we appreciate that what is prison-like about
prisons is found in institutions whose members have broken no laws. This volume
deals with total institutions in general and, mental hospitals, in particular.
The main focus is, on the world of the inmate, not the world of the staff. A
chief concern is to develop a sociological version of the structure of the
self. Each of the essays in this book were intended to focus on the same issue-the inmate's situation in an institutional context. Each chapter approaches
the central issue from a different vantage point, each introduction drawing
upon a different source in sociology and having little direct relation to the
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other chapters. This method of presenting material may be irksome, but it
allows the reader to pursue the main theme of each paper analytically and
comparatively past the point that would be allowable in chapters of an
integrated book. If sociological concepts are to be treated with affection,
each must be traced back to where it best applies, followed from there wherever
it seems to lead, and pressed to disclose the rest of its family.
Drawn and Quartered E. M. Cioran 2012-11-13 "A brilliant and original exponent
of a rare genre, the philosophical essay. Once read, Cioran cannot fail to
provoke reaction.”—New York Times Book Review
Elias Portolu Grazia Deledda 1995 Winner of the 1926 Novel Prize for Literature
After serving time in mainland Italy for a minor theft, Elias Portolu returns
home to Nuoro, in rural Sardinia. Lonely and vulnerable after his prison exile,
he falls in love with his brother's fiancée. But he finds himself trapped by
social and religious strictures, his passion and guilt winding into a spiral of
anguish and paralyzing indecision. For guidance he turns first to the village
priest, who advises him to resist temptation; then he turns to the pagan
"father of the woods," who recognizes the weakness of human will and urges him
to declare his love before it is too late.
The Wall of the Earth Giorgio Caproni 1992 "The work of Giorgio Caproni has
been translated into French, German, and Chinese, among others, but this
collection is his first book-length English publication. His works are finely
tuned to modern man's preoccupations with existence in a world deprived of
certainties (for example, the existence or inexistence of God). Most are
touched by experiences such as the Second World War and its atrocities, the
Resistance Movement, or the death of loved ones, events that represent the
conviction of a subject that will do its best to survive all adversity,
uncompromised" -- from the Introduction by Pasquale Verdicchio
Brave New World Revisited Aldous Huxley 1965 Describes the shocking scientific
devices and techniques available to any group in a position to manipulate
society
The Book of Disquiet Fernando Pessoa 2010-12-09 Sitting at his desk, Bernardo
Soares imagined himself free forever of Rua dos Douradores, of his boss
Vasques, of Moreira the book-keeper, of all the other employees, the errand
boy, the post boy, even the cat. But if he left them all tomorrow and discarded
the suit of clothes he wears, what else would he do? Because he would have to
do something. And what suit would he wear? Because he would have to wear
another suit. A self-deprecating reflection on the sheer distance between the
loftiness of his feelings and the humdrum reality of his life, The Book of
Disquiet is a classic of existentialist literature.
A Companion to Your Study of the Book of Mormon Daniel H. Ludlow 1966
Blood Brotherhoods John Dickie 2014-04-22 MAFIA. CAMORRA. 'NDRANGHETA. The
Sicilian mafia, known as Cosa Nostra, is far from being Italy's only dangerous
criminal fraternity. The country hosts two other major mafias: the camorra from
Naples; and, from the poor and isolated region of Calabria, the mysterious
'ndrangheta, which has now risen to become the most powerful mob group active
today. Since they emerged, the mafias have all corrupted Italy's institutions,
drastically curtailed the life-chances of its citizens, evaded justice, and set
up their own self-interested meddling as an alternative to the courts. Yet each
omicidio-nella-sfera-infinita-viaggiando-tra-le-d

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

of these brotherhoods has its own methods, its own dark rituals, its own style
of ferocity. Each is uniquely adapted to corrupt and exploit its own specific
environment, as it collaborates with, learns from, and goes to war with the
other mafias. Today, the shadow of organized crime hangs over a country racked
by debt, political paralysis, and widespread corruption. The 'ndrangheta
controls much of Europe's wholesale cocaine trade and, by some estimates, 3
percent of Italy's total GDP. Blood Brotherhoods traces the origins of this
national malaise back to Italy's roots as a united country in the nineteenth
century, and shows how political violence incubated underworld sects among the
lemon groves of Palermo, the fetid slums of Naples, and the harsh mountain
villages of Calabria. Blood Brotherhoods is a book of breathtaking ambition,
tracing for the first time the interlocking story of all three mafias from
their origins to the present day. John Dickie is recognized in Italy as one of
the foremost historians of organized crime. In these pages, he blends archival
detective work, passionate narrative, and shrewd analysis to bring a unique
criminal ecosystem—and the three terrifying criminal brotherhoods that have
evolved within it—to life on the page.
Comparative legal systems Vincenzo Zeno-Zencovich 2019-03-01 La nuova edizione
di questa Introduzione ai Sistemi giuridici comparati è stata aggiornata ed
arricchita con una serie di illustrazioni seguendo il movimento del “Legal
design”. Nel volume i sistemi giuridici sono visti come un insieme in cui ogni
parte di essi è in relazione con le altre ed in un contesto globale con il
quale sono in osmosi. Il volume è suddiviso in otto capitoli dedicati a: 1.
Sistemi democratici. 2. Valori. 3. Il governo. 4. La dimensione economica. 5.
Il ‘Welfare state’. 6. La repressione dei reati. 7. Giudici e giurisdizione. 8.
Modelli per un mondo globalizzato.
Receiving Answers to Our Prayers Gene R. Cook 1996-01-01
Colombia Francis Hall 1827
Discourse on the Origin of Inequality Jean-Jacques Rousseau 2018-03-25 Rousseau
first exposes in Discourse on the Origin of Inequality his conception of a
human state of nature, presented as a philosophical fiction and of human
perfectibility, an early idea of progress. He then explains the way, according
to him, people may have established civil society, which leads him to present
private property as the original source and basis of all inequality. JeanJacques Rousseau (1712 – 1778) was a Genevan philosopher, writer, and composer
of the 18th century, mainly active in France. His political philosophy
influenced the Enlightenment across Europe, as well as aspects of the French
Revolution and the overall development of modern political and educational
thought.
Poems from Guantanamo Marc Falkoff 2007-08 Since 2002, at least 775 men have
been held in the U.S. detention center at Guantánamo Bay, Cuba. According to
Department of Defense data, fewer than half of them are accused of committing
any hostile act against the United States or its allies. In hundreds of cases,
even the circumstances of their initial detainment are questionable. This
collection gives voice to the men held at Guantánamo. Available only because of
the tireless efforts of pro bono attorneys who submitted each line to Pentagon
scrutiny, Poems from Guantánamo brings together twenty-two poems by seventeen
detainees, most still at Guantánamo, in legal limbo. If, in the words of Audre
Lorde, poetry “forms the quality of light within which we predicate our hopes
and dreams toward survival and change,” these verses—some originally written in
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toothpaste, others scratched onto foam drinking cups with pebbles and furtively
handed to attorneys—are the most basic form of the art. Death Poem by Jumah al
Dossari Take my blood. Take my death shroud and The remnants of my body. Take
photographs of my corpse at the grave, lonely. Send them to the world, To the
judges and To the people of conscience, Send them to the principled men and the
fair-minded. And let them bear the guilty burden before the world, Of this
innocent soul. Let them bear the burden before their children and before
history, Of this wasted, sinless soul, Of this soul which has suffered at the
hands of the "protectors or peace." Jumah al Dossari is a thirty-three-year old
Bahraini who has been held at Guantanamo Bay for more than five years. He has
been in solitary confinement since the end of 2003 and, according to the U.S.
military, has tried to kill himself twelve times while in custody.
Essays in Metaphysics Martin Heidegger 2016-09-06 The two lectures translated
here were published in 1957 under the title Identitat und Differenz. The
sensitive and attentive reader will come away with a feeling that he now knows
Heidegger, the man, the teacher, better. Heidegger provides illuminating
insights and thoughts on many a vital issue—our technological age, religion,
language, history, and more—all of which he touches upon here, if only
epigrammatically. What makes Heidegger important is his receptiveness, his
sensitivity, his ability to be at the heart of the problem and “see” and “hear”
when others see and hear nothing.
The End of the Tether Joseph Conrad 2011-01-01 Ranked by critics and literary
experts as one of the most important English writers, Joseph Conrad contributed
to the Western canon with such masterpieces as Heart of Darkness and Lord Jim.
A master of intricate psychological portraiture, Conrad brings this skill to
bear in "The End of the Tether," a story about an elderly man's attempt to come
to grips with his own mortality.
Profession of Faith of a Savoyard Vicar Jean-Jacques Rousseau 1889
Revolting Prostitutes Molly Smith 2018-11-06 How the law harms sex workers—and
what they want instead Do you have to endorse prostitution in order to support
sex worker rights? Should clients be criminalized, and can the police deliver
justice? In Revolting Prostitutes, sex workers Juno Mac and Molly Smith bring a
fresh perspective to questions that have long been contentious. Speaking from a
growing global sex worker rights movement, and situating their argument firmly
within wider questions of migration, work, feminism, and resistance to white
supremacy, they make it clear that anyone committed to working towards justice
and freedom should be in support of the sex worker rights movement.
Critical Assessments John Locke 1991
Brave New World Revisited Aldous Huxley 2014-01-01 When Aldous Huxley wrote his
famous novel Brave New World, he did so with the sincere belief that the
dystopian world he created was a true possibility given the direction of the
social, political and economic world order. Written almost thirty years later,
Brave New World Revisited is a re-evaluation of his predictions based on the
changes he had witnessed in the meantime. In this twelve-part essay, Huxley
argues that society is moving toward his dystopian vision even faster than he
had originally assumed, and provides his own suggestions on how to bring an end
to this decadent decline. Brave New World Revisited condemns symptoms of modern
life such as overpopulation, propaganda and extreme government control while
providing a staunch defence of individualism. Despite being published over
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fifty years ago, the problems identified in Brave New World Revisited are still
startlingly relevant, lending a chilling creditability to Aldous Huxley’s
unsettling predictions. HarperTorch brings great works of non-fiction and the
dramatic arts to life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in
ebook production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more titles
in the HarperTorch collection to build your digital library.
My Brilliant Friend Elena Ferrante 2018-10-02 Beginning in the 1950s Elena and
Lila grow up in Naples, Italy, mirroring two different aspects of their nation.
The Spirit of Laws Charles de Secondat baron de Montesquieu 1873
The Spirit of Utopia 2000
Accabadora Michela Murgia 2012-10-30 The award winning Accabadora is an
exceptional English–language debut, written with intriguing subtlety reflecting
a sensual picture of local Italian life and death in villages during the
1950's. A time where family ties and obligations still decide much of life's
ebb and flow. A must read for those who love a touch of the unusual. Formerly
beautiful and at one time betrothed to a fallen soldier, Bonaria Urrai has a
long held covenant with the dead. Midwife to the dying, easing their suffering
and sometimes ending it, she is revered and feared in equal measure as the
village's Accabadora. When Bonaria adopts Maria, the unloved fourth child of a
widow, she tries to shield the girl from the truth about her role as an angel
of mercy. Moved by the pleas of a young man crippled in an accident, she breaks
her golden rule of familial consent, and in the recriminations that follow,
Maria rejects her and flees Sardinia for Turin. Adrift in the big city, Maria
strives as ever to find love and acceptance, but her efforts are overshadowed
by the creeping knowledge of a debt unpaid, of a duty and destiny that must one
day be hers. Accabadora has been awarded seven major literary prizes, including
Italy's prestigious Premio Campiello.
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